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EMERGENCY DEPARTMENT

Our Emergency Department 
accounts for over half of all hospital 
visits. Built in 1964, it was meant 
to accommodate only 7,000 annual 
visits; last year, with over 35,000 
visits, we had more than five times 
that number! The new, much larger 
Emergency Department will feature 
an expanded waiting area and 
more clinic rooms. The admitting 
and registration area will also be 
expanded.

	     With a leadership gift, you can join a select group of 
Transformer Level Supporters for whom we are especially thankful:

We began planning for the redevelopment of our hospital 
more than a decade ago. Today, we are making Stevenson 
Memorial Hospital’s transformative vision into a reality. 
Our new and revitalized spaces will both reflect and support, 
the exceptional, high-quality health care Stevenson Memorial 
Hospital consistently provides and offer greater comfort and 
privacy for you, your family, and the community at large. 
Once completed, our brand new, two-storey, 100,000 sq. ft., 
wrap-around addition will more than double the size of our 
hospital and the expanded parking area will triple capacity. 

    Here’s what you and your family can expect to benefit 
    from when the work is completed:
4 A greatly expanded Emergency Department with more 
    clinic rooms 
4 Preservation of our helipad and a new ambulance bay and 
    garage adjacent to the Emergency Department
4 Increased number of patient rooms in the Inpatient Care Unit
4 Construction of a new quiet room for Inpatient Care
4 Our Surgical Services Department will more than double 
    in size
4 There will be more clinic rooms in Ambulatory Care 
    (and dedicated spaces for consults/procedures)
4 A much larger, newly outfitted Diagnostic Imaging 
    Department
4 An enhanced Birthing Unit with new labour and delivery 
    rooms, reception and family/waiting area
4 Renovations will also be made to many other areas of 
    the hospital

Because of you, we can provide exceptional health care close to home
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